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ON 24 JANUARY 2018, A MEETING BETWEEN THE MANAGING STAFF OF
THE PDH POLSKA S.A.
On 24 January 2018, a meeting between the managing staff of the PDH Polska S.A. and representatives of
Trade Unions of the Z.CH. Police S.A. was held in the registered office of PDH Polska S.A. During the
meeting, the ...

On 24 January 2018, a meeting between the managing staff of the PDH Polska S.A. and representatives of Trade
Unions of the Z.CH. Police S.A. was held in the registered office of PDH Polska S.A. During the meeting, the PDH
Polska S.A. Department Directors presented all key investment tasks within implementation of the “Polimery
Police” Project. A detailed discussion was held on common areas, points of contact of the planned investment
tasks within the “Polimery Police” Project and investment tasks of the Grupa Azoty Z. Ch. Police SA. The meeting
participants confirmed that close cooperation between the parties during the implementation of the planned
tasks and the support of the Grupa Azoty SA are needed. Representatives of the Trade Unions declared
undertaking activities to support coordination of the investment tasks, so that they are carried out in accordance
with the adopted investment plan.


